
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Overview and Scrutiny Committee on   29 April 2009 

 

Report Title:  Proposal by Barnet, Enfield and Haringey Mental Health Trust (MHT) to 
Restructure Haringey Mental Health Acute Care Services – Response by MHT to Overview 
and Scrutiny Committee Response to Consultation 
 

 
Forward Plan reference number (if applicable):  N/A 
 

Report of:  Chair of Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 

 
Wards(s) affected: All Report for: N/A 

1. Purpose   

 
1.1 To receive a response from BEH MHT to the response by the Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee to its recent consultation on the reconfiguration of acute care within the 
Borough.  A copy of the formal response by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee is 
attached. 

 

2. Introduction by Cabinet Member (if necessary) 

 
2.1 N/A 
 

3. Recommendations 

 
3.1 That the Committee receives the response by the MHT and responds accordingly. 
 

 
Contact Officer: Rob Mack, Principal Scrutiny Support Officer, 020 8489 2921 
rob.mack@haringey.gov.uk 
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4. Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985 

4.1 Background Papers: 
 

Improving Mental Health Services in Haringey – Draft Consultation Plan and 
Document – Barnet, Enfield and Haringey Mental Health Trust 

 

5. Report 

 
5.1 Following approval at its meeting on 20 April, the Committee submitted its formal 

response to the MHT on 21 April.  A copy of this is attached.  Representatives from 
the MHT will be attending the meeting to respond to the Committee’s response.  
Due to the short timescale involved, it has not yet been possible for a formal written 
response to be drafted by the MHT 


